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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
At Hunslet Moor, we place an extremely high value on the importance of reading. Our aim is to 
instil a love of reading and story-telling in our pupils. We have invested heavily in our class and 
school libraries and have a wonderful range of books for the children to enjoy. As a staff we have 
been considering a more efficient way to keep track of children’s reading; we wanted to find an 
easy and engaging way to record the reading the children do at home. As such, we have been 
looking for an online reading record and after some research, we have decided to trial logging our 
reading on Class Dojo in Year 2, 5 and 6.  
 
The benefits of using Class Dojo to record reading:  
 • Instant whole class view by teachers of reading records and books 
• Quick and easy to use  
• Record reading on any device connected to the internet  
• No loss of paper records  
 • Digital rewards for children reading at home 
 • Simple login to record reading 
 • Quick and easy communication with school (tricky words/general comments) to support home 
reading 
 
Getting Started 
The children will simply add a reading entry to their portfolio by 
clicking ‘create new’ and then the journal icon here ------------→ 
Your child may want to write the title of the book they’re reading 
and the page number they got up to. They might add a comment 
about how they are enjoying the book. Their class teacher will 
respond to the entries and reward reading at home with class 
dojos.  
 
If you have any questions about how to support your child using 
Class Dojo to record reading at home, please speak to your child’s 
class teacher.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
Ms Burdett 
Reading Leader 


